
W.I.S.E. Wish List 

Here are some needs 

we are still looking to 

purchase for WISE, if 

you wish to give for a 

specific need.  Prices 

purchase here. 

1.) An electric 

planer- $1,000 

Correction – last 

month we asked for 

anti-virus software- 

it was for $200, not 

the typo. 

 

3.) A power washer 

 

  

WISE Celebrates 35 Years of Independence for SVGWISE Celebrates 35 Years of Independence for SVGWISE Celebrates 35 Years of Independence for SVGWISE Celebrates 35 Years of Independence for SVG    

 This month St. Vincent celebrated 35 years of freedom.  As a 

school we are thankful to be in a country that allows us to teach 

about the Lord and spread His word!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Change of Address! 

Please remember the new support address: 

WISE, PO Box 8098, Columbia, MO 65205 

WISE will be 

at the 

International 

Conference of 

Missions.  Stop by 

and see us in 

Columbus at Booth 

#211 



Praises & Prayers 

 - Prayers for our 

students & staff 

outreach 

ministries & Bible 

Studies in the 

community. 

- Prayers for our 

graduates serving 

all over- for their 

physical needs to 

be met. 

-Prayers for the 

annual board of 

directors meeting 

in Nov. 

- Prayers for our 

students as they 

continue in their 

courses away 

from loved ones. 

- Prayers for 

another full-time 

staff family to join 

the work here. 

- Praise for 

mission funds 

provided each 

week.  We are so 

thankful for all 

who continually 

pray and give to 

help the work. 

 

www.windwardislandsschoolofevangelism.org 

WISE is so thankful for You!WISE is so thankful for You!WISE is so thankful for You!WISE is so thankful for You!    

Nov.  2014 

Email: 

wisemissions@gmail.com 

 

Physical address:  

WISE Box 824  

Kingstown, St. Vincent  

West Indies 

  

Phone Number:  

US: 573-321-7906 

Caribbean: 863-232-5875 
 

 

 

I am thankful for a 

job to feed my kids. 

Ms. Lisa, WISE 

preschool aide 

I am thankful for those who 

believe and support us. – Bro 

Hartist, 2
nd

 yr student 

I am thankful for grace and mercy from 

our Lord Jesus Christ, and the 

encouragement from brothers and sisters 

around me. – Bro Daniel 

WISE 

recently 

hosted 

their annual 

Fall Festival 

for the 

church and 

community.  

Here kids 

are writing 

on the 

thankful 

tree. 


